Veldran, Lisa

From: Angie Ziehme <therigby@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2020 10:56 AM

To: council

Subject: The Rigby Rooftop

Attachments: 2020-07-31_104117.pdf

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello Council,

Update on Rigby Rooftop. Attached you will find a sketch of what we are planning with the rooftop space. | had a
more in-depth diagram that we scratched due to material constraints, but | can provide that if this one isn't specific
enough. We have contacted the fire department and they have no issues with our plan. | will email that approval over
when | receive that as well. We are waiting to hear back from city planning.

Thank you for all of your help in this matter,
Angie Ziehme

The Rigby
715-379-4662






